COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Sereet, E.C. 3.

26th September, 1922.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to Mr. Leeuwenburg's letter of the
18th instant reiative to the case of the Steamer "OUDERKERK",

I have to acquaint you that a report has been received from

the Society's Surveyors at Hamburg of an examination made of
this vessel afloat and in drydock.

The vessel was recommended for a fresh record of

survey subjeet to the chain cables being ranged and the new
cables and anchors being examined and compared with the
cortifigates of test.
No remark was made that the vessel's clsss should
be withdrawn, and in view of the last paragraph of your letter
above referred to, I have to request that you will be good enough
to forward the letter received from Mr, Koning, in which it was
stated that the vessel's class should be withdrawn from this °
Society's Register Book.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,
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